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Jefferies, Cyndy

From: Wells, Delcy
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2018 1:55 PM
To: Rogers, Bob; Maureen Young
Cc: Commentucci, Sherry; Bradburne, Jeannie; Moore, Tiffany
Subject: Follow Up On Community Grants Committee Meeting Motion

Good Afternoon.  We just wanted to advise you both that we looked into the motion of the Committee from 
the September 28th meeting, which was “That staff be directed to find out whether private schools are eligible 
to receive Community Grants money.” 
 
Once this Committee is created again with the new Board, we will bring this information forward to the next 
Committee meeting, but we thought that since you are both returning Directors, we would let you both know 
what we learned in case you return to the Committee and because you were both on the Committee when this 
motion was made. 
 
We were able to determine that private schools are ‘typically’ also not for profit organizations, but, not always, 
so it is good to check.  If they are not for profit organizations, they can be considered per our 
criteria.  However, as you both know, there are other requirements in our policy for eligibility that they must 
meet as well.  This inquiry was made with regards to the Arrowsmith Independent School Society, whose 
application was denied as it did not meet our additional criteria. 
 
We will bring this forward to the Committee at its next meeting, which we anticipate will be in September 
2019.  Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Delcy Wells 
General Manager, Corporate Services 
 
Regional District of Nanaimo  
6300 Hammond Bay Road  
Nanaimo, BC  V9T 6N2 
T: (250) 390‐6533 | Email: dwells@rdn.bc.ca 
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